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Dear Parents, 

Firstly, we would like to welcome you to Shortlanesend School and whether this 

is your first child at our school or last, we want to make you feel part of the 

Shortlanesend family, which we are proud to be part of. 

Normally we would be welcoming your child in for visits this June/July, for them 

to get to know us and spend some time in their new classroom, but obviously 

this is not possible. 

We would also be explaining how our staggered start will begin in September 

but again we can’t be sure how this will look at this time. 

Until things are clearer, we want to reassure you that we are making plans for 

your child and however they will start we will keep you informed all the way. 

As you can see, we have put together a pack of information for you to read and 

digest plus a booklet called ‘All about Me’. We would be very grateful if you 

could fill this booklet in with as much detail as you can, as it will give us a good 

starting point with what your child likes and how we can be planning for their 

transition into school. 

Can we also ask that you fill in all the relevant forms and send these back with 

the ‘All about Me’ form by Wednesday 1st July. 

We are really looking forward to meeting you and your child when we can, but 

until then we will be in touch with Videos and pictures to help prepare your child 

for their big day. 

Take Care and Stay Safe 

Mrs Lewis, Mrs Stanhope and the EYFS team. 
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